
 

  

 

 

 

Open Access policy, Center for Neuroplasticity and Pain (CNAP)              
 
The Open Access policy of the Danish National Research Foundation (DNRF) applies to DNRF grant 
holders. With the policy, DNRF wants to establish Open Access as the standard in scientific publishing.  
The aim is to ensure that all scientific articles, the quality of which has been assured by peer review 
and which have been published in a scientific journal, can be read and distributed without any 
financial, technical or legal restrictions. The policy means that published scientific articles which are 
the result of full or part financing by DNRF must be made freely available to everybody via Open 
Access with the permission of the journal. For more information, please visit DNRF Open Access. 

To meet the recommendation of DNRF to publish open access, CNAP must “parallel publish” your 
journal article as green open access, i.e. upload the accepted manuscript in the institutional 
repository of Aalborg University, which is VBN.  

The accepted manuscript (also called the post-print version) is the author's final version and the 
one sent to the journal after all changes suggested by the peer reviewers have been made and 
incorporated, but still without the logotype and columns of the journal. In many cases, images, charts, 
tables and other illustrations will be arranged differently from the publisher’s final version. The 
accepted version can also have the rows numbered. The content of this version is the same as in the 
publisher´s final version, but the layout will be different. 

The CNAP author must make the accepted manuscript appear as neat and readable as possible, and 
then save it as a pdf and e-mail it to Pia Lund (plund@hst.aau.dk) whereupon Else Ramsgaard will 
upload it in VBN, securing that it will not be visible until a demanded embargo period has passed. 
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